KATHY WARD

From: W. OKeefe <wokeefe975@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 11:33 AM
To: KATHY WARD

Subject: Doheny Park Road Improvements ?

To Whom It May Concern,

I have owned a Harborwalk Condo for 25 years. I have been very
concerned about the surrounding area on Doheny Park

Road. Improvements have not been made as compared to PCH in Dana
Point. Please allocate MORE funds to improve the street near Big 5 and
Koala Carpet areas. We will be at the meeting Tuesday night. Please let
me know what is being done to improve this area.

Thank you,

Wendi Okeefe
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